
 

RELEASE # 122  - FIVE  NEW CIRCLE OF LOVE 

CHAIRPERSONS  NEEDED 

 

Happy St. Patrick's weekend all,  

The California Catholic Daughters' state board will need 5 new 

Chairman for the 2025-2027 term. Please see attached 

Information and Application.  

 

Application are due by April 10th.  The new Circle of Love 

chairperson will be announced on Sunday, April 27th at the 

Convention.  

Please call Lorine Bakowsky, CA 1st Vice State Regent,  

if you have questions.  

 

Open Chairperson positions are: Spiritual Enhancement; 

Youth/JCDA; Legislation; Education; and Quality of Life 
  

 


